
 

 

 

 

          9 October 2024 

EM/2024/51          

 

 

Reminder: Invitation to attend the seventh meeting of the IPBES capacity-building forum 14-15 

October 2024, 1pm – 4pm Central European Summer Time (CEST) 

 

Dear IPBES members, observers and other interested stakeholders,  

 

With reference to notification EM/2024/33 (23 July 2024), I would like to remind you that registration 

for online participation in the meeting is still open here: https://www.ipbes.net/7th-meeting-

capacity-building-forum/registration.  

 

The IPBES capacity-building forum brings together institutions and organizations supporting, or 

interested in supporting, the work on capacity-building under IPBES, and provides an arena to 

increase engagement and facilitate cooperation around specific thematic capacity-building areas.  

 

The seventh meeting of the IPBES capacity-building forum will provide an opportunity to join efforts 

in supporting increased engagement in the development, uptake and use of the second IPBES global 

assessment of biodiversity and ecosystem services. 

 

Provisional agenda and concept note for the meeting can be found here: 

https://www.ipbes.net/events/seventh-meeting-ipbes-capacity-building-forum.  

 

I thank you for your continued support to IPBES. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Anne Larigauderie  |  Executive Secretary 

Intergovernmental Platform on Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services (IPBES) 
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